
Dear Chairman Dembrow, I strongly oppose SB 223. This bill is a significant threat to religious freedom and parental choice. It also 
undermines private education in Oregon by making it subject to oversight by the state.

Please do not allow this to go through as it takes away my rights as a parent and is not looking out for the best interest of our 
children abs students. 

Nikki Kropf 


